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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSM 99% 

1H 100% 

 4W 100% 

Use of Lateral Flow Tests 
We have been asked by the LA to clari-
fy that LFT are only to be used 
for regular testing where no one is 
suspected of having Covid-19. The 
purpose of these tests is to spot cases 
in the community that we wouldn’t 
otherwise have known about. 

  
Families should not use these tests on 
themselves or their children if they 
have symptoms. A PCR test at a na-
tional testing centre must be booked 
where infection is suspected. A lateral 
flow test could fail to spot someone 
who is just developing an infection but 
a PCR test will not. Having symptoms, 
getting a negative LFT result and as-
suming you are virus free could result in 
you spreading the virus to others. 

Reading Raffle 
This week’s  

winner is 

   Ella in 4W  

What a great end to our second week back. It has 
been a real delight to see all the amazing ways 
children came in today showing their support for 
comic relief. 
A Big thank you to Mr Narborough and the School 

Council  for organising the event and doing such a brilliant and thoughtful worship, 
which really showed us why it is such an important charity to support. Thank you. 
A huge Shout Out for Scarlett in 6H too! She didn’t make a sound yesterday and has 
raised the amazing total of £155 for Comic Relief. Well done Scarlett! We are so 
proud of you ! Well done. 
Have a fantastic weekend. Thank you 

PE Stars 

Children will 

be awarded a 

Sport Card for 

demonstrating sport values 

such as fair play, resilience, 

respect, sportsmanship, 

teamwork and inclusion. The 

PE teachers will be awarding 

children for these skills. 

 

This week’s winners were: 

 

Mia 5B 

Harriet FSM 

 

We would like to  say a  huge  

THANK YOU 
for your generosity and all the laughs today! We have had a 

great, fun day and so far we have raised an amazing £452!  

It’s not too late to make a donation on our  

Just Giving page HERE 

Make time to Laugh! 

TTRS Comic Relief Competition 
As part of  our support for Comic Relief this week the children in Y3, 
4 and 5 have been taking part in the Times Tables Rock Stars ‘Rock 
Down Relief. Children have been encouraged to raise the class av-
erage of correct answers. TTRS are making a donation to Comic 
Relief for each red nose the children earn. 

Our runaway school winners were 4W so a massive well done to them! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworth-primary-school-kibworth-leicestershire1


23.03.2021 - Parent Meetings 

24.03.2021 - Parent Meetings 

25.03.2021 - Term Ends 

12.04.2021 - Term Starts 

Do you know a landscaper? 

Our Peace Garden is in desperate 
need of an overhaul. Despite 
having some money to spend on 
this project, we are struggling to 
find a landscaper with a gap in 
their schedule.  
If you know anyone suitable 
please contact the school office 

Year 6 and Year 10 - Writing Together  Virtually 
This week year 6 pupils and some year 10 children from The Kibworth School met 

virtually to discuss and develop a 'Creative Writing initiative'. 
 
Year 10 pupils hosted a meeting sharing and discussing a range of 
writing techniques and focuses with our year 6 children. The aim 
of this initiative is to develop the year 6 children's love of writing 

as well as improving their writing skills and creativity, giving them an opportunity 
to be creative in what they want to write and how they wish to present it. Not only 
this, it will enable our children to develop their communication skills through cor-
respondence with The Kibworth School. 
Over the coming week, children will begin their Creative Writing initiative, work-
ing alongside the year 10's, researching and discussing their understanding of the 
Easter Festival. 
 
These Creative Writing pieces will be judged by the year 10's with some exciting 
prizes up for grabs! Thanks to Mr Blampied for organising this exciting opportunity 
for the two schools to work together 

Develop Vocab Daily 
Lots of re-
search identi-
fies that with a 
wide and varied 
vocabulary is a 
large factor in 
academic 
achievement. 

This brilliant book helps to build 
vocabulary for 4—8 year olds. It 
has a double page spread for eve-
ry week of the year, with 7 new 
words and pictures to accompany 
it for children to understand a new 
meaning.  

 

 
 
 

20th - 26th March 
 
 

Year 6 
Harry 
Year 5 

Cody and Isaac 
Year 3 

Ava, Maisie and Bea 
Year 2 
Benji 

Year 1 
Aarian 

Foundation 
Noah 

Comic Relief  - Jokeathon 
To celebrate Red Nose Day this year, we all wore red and had a 
‘Jokeathon’ in school. The message of this year is ‘Funny is 
Power’, and how laughter makes everything feel better even in 
the hardest of times. 

3B 
Why do you have to go to bed?  
Because the bed won't come to you. 

What does a house wear? 
A dress 

6C 
Why can't you have a football team full of 
chickens? 
There's be too many fowls.  

6H 
Doctor, Doctor I feel like a bridge. 
What's come over you? 
1 lorry, 2 cars and 3 bicycles 

1H 
Sam said he needed to take in a joke for to-
day, so he chose this one: 
What has a spiked tail, armour plates and 8 
wheels? 
A stegosaurus on roller skates! 

4N 
What do you call Santa in a bath? 
St knicker-less 

4H 
How do you make a tissue dance? 
You put a little boogie in it 

Where do frogs hang their coats? 
In the croak room! 

Bounceback Wellbeing     

This week, all children have continued with their Bounce Back les-

sons to focus on wellbeing.   

The children have continued their learning about ‘Getting Back on Track’ and 

across the school children have reflected on the sessions they did last week. They 

have built on their learning about feelings and discussed the things they can control 

and the things they cannot control.  In EYFS, the children have discussed how they 

need to give each other space and respect personal space as well as discussing their 

feelings.  In KS1 the children have been discussing feelings and friendship and what 

makes a good friend / how to be a good friend.  In KS2, children have been learning 

about empathy and understanding how things might be different for others .  Many 

children have explored the idea of having a ‘guardian angel’  and also how they can 

show random acts of kindness.  Across the school, there have been some really 

positive discussions and lots of opportunities for talk and sharing their views. 


